8o, chemin des Bourques
Ste-Anne-du-Ruisseau, NS/N.-E, BoW 2Xo

03 May, 2019

Councillor Nicole Albright
Municipality of the District of Argyle
27 Courthouse Rd.

Tusket NS BOW 3MO

Dear Councillor Albright,

We, the Friends of Ste.-Anne, are a newly formed group of individuals representing the
communities of Ste-Anne-du-Ruisseau, Belleville, Abram’s River, Tusket and Hubbard’s
Point. Our sole mission is to raise funds to support the historic church building in Ste-
Anne-du-Ruisseau, which was built in 1900. I believe it is important to note that our group
is not governed by the church parish council and/or by the Archdiocese of Halifax-
Yarmouth; we are, simply put, members of the community who have a vested interest in
helping raise money for the upkeep of the church building.

This letter shall serve as a request for the amount of $500 to be used as start-up funds for
our group. Should you be in a position to assist us, we would be truly grateful.

Sincerely,

Sl

David Shufelt
Chairperson



